
 
 
 

Clarke University FAQs for Homecoming 2020 
 
Are ALL in-person Homecoming Weekend events canceled? 
All ALUMNI in-person Homecoming events are canceled. As of now, commencement and 
athletics are still being held on campus during Homecoming Weekend.  
 
 
Is commencement still being held on campus? 
Commencement is still scheduled for 10 a.m. Saturday, October 3, in the Kehl Center. This is 
possible because attendance and safety standards can be appropriately managed for that size 
and type of event (i.e. required masks, attendance will be limited, enforced social distancing, 
etc.). Please see update here.  
 
 
Will this year’s reunion classes get to celebrate Homecoming at next year’s event?  
Yes, we invite and encourage all of our 2020 reunion classes to attend next year’s Homecoming 
celebration. We also plan to offer some virtual activities during this year’s Homecoming 
weekend. 
 
 
Can we set up our own virtual class reunions? 
If you are interested in organizing a virtual class reunion and would like assistance from the 
Clarke Alumni Office, please email alumnirelations@clarke.edu and we will be happy to help 
you facilitate a virtual event.  
 
 
Will any alumni events be rescheduled virtually or celebrated differently virtually? And if 
so, how will alumni be notified? 
The Clarke Alumni Relations Office is currently developing a modified schedule of virtual events 
in an effort to make Homecoming 2020 as special as possible. Virtual events will be posted on 
social media and invitations will be sent through email. Also check the Homecoming 2020 
website. If you wish to receive updates by email, please share your email address with us by 
emailing alumnirelations@clarke.edu or visiting www.clarke.edu/alumni/updateinformation. 
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